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The Orick Community Services District governing Board is recommending Doug Comstock to fill an
.existing vacancy. This vacancy occurred following the Unified Districts Election when no qualified
candidates filed candidacy papers between July 15 — August 14, 2019, when Doug Comstock’s term
ended on December 6, 2019. The Orick Community Services District posted notice of the vacancy in
three conspicuous places in the Orick community; no qualified voters expressed interest in serving on
the district board.

Doug Comstock has expressed interest in continuing to serve on the district board. Although Doug
Comstock lives outside of the district, he conducts business within the district and is an active member
of the Orick community. Doug Comstock has served on Orick Community Services District governing
board as an out-of-district appointment by the Board of Supervisors since 2015 and is a valuable
addition to the Board.

The Orick Community Services District governing board recommends the Board of Supervisors appoint
Doug Comstock to fill the vacancy.

Respectfully,

Barbara Mitchell, Bookkeeper
Orick Community Services District



